Rep.Nygren Jul 25,2019, 427 PM (7 days age)  $y -,

o me -

Hi Bill,

Thank you for your email. As it stands, the record request that we fulfilled {emails containing the word budget and tabulations of the input) is a reduced scope from your original request (all documents dealing with the
budget). We have that request ready for fulfillment based upon your prepayment of time spent responding to your reguest. If you are concerned we maximized the cost, | will point out that you requested all emails with the
word budget over a 3 ¥z month period from the Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on Finance. | can 100% assure you that staff did not go out of their way 1o increase the cost. They were as efficient as possible as we have
other work that also needs our attention. Qur staff did a search for all emails that were responsive to your request and it is available for you upon prepayment.

Thank you for your time.

MNathan Schwanz

Chief of Staff

State Repressntative John Nygren
Co-Chair, Joint Committee on Finance
B08-266-2343



